
                                                                                                                   

 
 

NATIONAL PENSION SCHEME AUTHORITY 
LUSAKA 

 
ADDENDUM   NO.1: EXTENSION OF CLOSING DATE 

 
 
 

TO:  ALL BIDDERS 
 
NAPSA/DI/02/01/17: TENDER FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF 
REGIONAL OFFICES ON PLOT No. 1961 CHINSALI – MUCHINGA 
PROVINCE FOR NATIONAL PENSION SCHEME AUTHORITY 
(NAPSA)  
 

 

The closing date for the receipt of bids for the Construction of NAPSA Regional 

Offices on Plot 1961 Chinsali, in Muchinga Province has been extended from 

Friday 17th March, 2017 to Tuesday 11th April, 2017 at 10:30 hours local time, 

due to adjustments made to the Solicitation Document. Any Bid received after the 

time and date stipulated above will not be accepted. 

ALL Bidders are therefore advised to obtain further information from National 

Pension Scheme Authority, 3rd Floor, Levy Business Park, Corner 

Kabelenga/Church Roads, Lusaka. The telephone numbers are 260 01 226225 

and the fax number is (01) 225226. 

 
 
 

Justine Mwiinga 
Head- Procurement and Stores  
For/Director General 
NATIONAL PENSION SCHEME AUTHORITY 

 
 
 


